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The chief clerk makes the following entries under the 
above date: 

ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

Read and referred: 

Assembly Clearinghouse Rule 88-117 
Relating to 2-party payment of rent and voluntary 

protective or vendor payments under the aid to families 
with dependent children program. 

Submitted by Department of Health and Social 
Services. 

To committee on Children and Human Services. 
Referred on October 21, 1992. 

Assembly Clearinghouse Rule 90-5 
Relating to assignments as full-time law enforcement 

officers. 
Submitted by Department of Justice. 
To committee on Criminal Justice and Public Safety. 
Referred on October 21, 1992. 

Assembly Clearinghouse Rule 92-18 
Relating to searching at the request of a person who 

was adopted for information about the adoption, 
disclosing that information to the person and disclosing 
medical and genetic information pertaining to an 
adopted person. 

Submitted by Department of Health and Social 
Services. 

To committee on Children and Human Services. 
Referred on October 21, 1992. 

Assembly Clearinghouse Rule 92-49 
Relating to requirements for migrant labor camps. 
Submitted by Department of Industry, Labor and 

Human Relations. 
To committee on Housing. 
Referred on October 21, 1992. 

COMMUNICATIONS 

State of Wisconsin 
Legislative Audit Bureau 

Madison 
October 16, 1992 

To the Honorable the Assembly: 
We have completed an audit of the financial statements 
of the State Life Insurance Fund, as required by s. 13.94, 

Wis. Stats. The audit covered the period January 1, 
1990, through December 31, 1991. Our report contains 
the financial statements and the related auditor's reports 
on the statements, internal control structure, and 
compliance with laws and regulations. 
The audit report includes no major findings, conclusions, 
or recommendations and, in our judgment, is not likely 
to be of interest to most members of the Legislature. 

Copies of the audit report have been distributed to 
members of the Joint Audit Committee and those 
required by law to receive copies. If you are interested in 
receiving a copy of this report, please contact our office 
and request report number 92-30. 

Sincerely, 
DALE CATTANACH 
State Auditor 

October 16, 1992 

Mr. Tom Melvin 
Assembly Chief Clerk 
Suite 402, One East Main Street 
P.O. Box 8952 
Madison, WI 53708 

Dear Mr. Melvin: 
On behalf of the Medical College of Wisconsin, it is my 
pleasure to submit the annual report of our Department 
of Family and Community Medicine. 
This report has been prepared in accordance with the 
requirements of 1991 Wisconsin Act 39 and provides 
information about the items specified in the Act. 

We believe that both the Medical College of Wisconsin 
and the State have benefitted greatly from this joint 
partnership for family medicine, and we look forward to 
continuing our efforts to improve Wisconsin's health 

care system. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or 
would like more information about the Department of 
Family and Conununity Medicine or the Medical 
College of Wisconsin. 

Kindest regards, 
T. MICHAEL BOLGER, JD 
President and CEO 
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